CALL FOR BIDS FOR CAPITAL IMPROVEMENTS TO SCHOOL PLAYGROUND

The Board of Education of Independent School District No. 698, Floodwood, Minnesota, will receive bids at the
address below until 11:00AM CDT, Friday April 11, 2025 for the capital improvements to the school
Playground. The bid opening will also take place at that time in the office of the Superintendent. Specifications
are available from Haley Walsh, Business Manager at the district office or on the district website: www.

1sd698.org
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Independent School District No. 698
P. O. Box 287, 115 W 4™ Avenue
Floodwood, MN 55736

218) 476-2285 X70105

FLOODWOOD SCHOOL
CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT SPECIFICATIONS

Removal of existing playground surface mulch and plant debris.

Removal of existing playground borders.

Installation of new maintenance free borders on playground areas.

Installation of a weed barrier within borders on the playground area.

Evaluation needs for fill with cost projection to create appropriate sloping for efficient drainage
in playground areas.

Install new ASTM compliant playground safety surfacing within borders on playground areas.
Bids must be delivered to Haley Walsh, Business Manager no later than 11:00 a.m. CDT on
Friday April 11. 2025.

Bid opening is 11:00 a.m. CDT, on Friday April 11. 2025, in the Superintendent’s Office
located in the district office. The final bid approval will take place at the regular school board
meeting on Monday April 28, 2025.

Bid must be sealed and addressed to Haley Walsh at the address below with “CAPITAL
IMPROVEMENT BIDS” written on the outside of the envelope.

Any questions, please call.
Haley Walsh, Business Manager
Floodwood School — ISD #698

P O Box 287

Floodwood, MN 55736

Phone (218) 476-2285 X70105
Fax  (218) 476-2813

Email hwalsh@isd698.org



